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Public Qutreach Meeting Notice: Lee County Hazard Mitigation Plan

Lee County and the Cities of Giddings and Lexington will offer two open house meetings to
solicit public input on the updated Hazard Mitigation Plan. No reservations are needed to attend.

The first meeting will be held in Lexington on October 16, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m., at the
LISD Multi-Event Center (MEC), 8403 N. Hwy. 77, Lexington, TX 78947.

The second meeting will be held in Giddings on Wednesday, October 23, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.
at the Giddings High School library, 2335 N. Main Street, Giddings, TX 78942.

The Hazard Mitigation Plan is a comprehensive document for communities to engage in effective
planning that can reduce long-term risks to life and property from natural hazards, such as floods,
droughts, hurricanes, tornados, winter storms, and wildfires. The Lee County updated plan is in
development, and public input is required to complete the plan.

Once the 2024 plan is complete, it will be reviewed by the Texas Department of Emergency
Management and FEMA. Once FEMA approval is given, the plan will be accepted by resolution
in each participating jurisdiction, and they will be eligible to apply for FEMA hazard mitigation
grant funding.

For more information, please contact: Jason Snelgrove, Lee County Emergency
Management Coordinator, at emc@co.lee.tx.us.



